**Color PDF of Newsletter** 

Woodcrest Villa Arboretum is Dedicated To Those Recognized with Trees

## Frontage to Harrisburg Pike is Open to Honor & Memory Trees



Honor & Memory Trees can be planted in the Arboretum's new expansion area and, now, areas along Harrisburg Pike approved by Facilities. A Swamp Red Oak was the first tree to be planted along Harrisburg Pike. A photo of the new tree being planted is to the left. The other photos were taken on our campus on Good Friday.



Swamp Red Oak planted along Harrisburg Pike. -New leaves on Prairiefire Crabapple in Arboretum.



"Double Pink" Weeping Cherry in Arboretum. - Forsythia bushes are blooming on Campus

## More pictures taken around Woodcrest Villa on Good Friday



The Red Maples on campus have small red flowers blooming in clusters called racemes.



Lesser Celandine is a sea of yellow along Swarr Run.



Daffodils are in bloom by the bench between More birdhouses have been placed around campus, the Arboretum and the Nature Trail.



Lesser Celandine blooms near an Arboretum bench.



even near the veteran's memorial garden.

## **Thanks for Donations**

Thanks to those who donated for the Trail Crew to buy supplies for the Nature Trail & Arboretum such as saw blades for trimming, wood chips for the trail, and service for the tractor.

Make donations out to:

**Mennonite Home Communities** with the note:

**WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum** 

Send all donations to:

David Suh, Treasurer WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum 2001 Harrisburg Pike, PH 202 Lancaster, PA 17601

Editor: Steve Henning:

acer103@earthlink.net